
NEWSLETTER               

  23rd October 2020 

And Finally… 

Please keep checking the website and Facebook page for any updates. Stay safe.  

Website - http://www.ashleyschool.com/ Twitter - @Ashley_School  
 

Ashley Action! 
 

Year 8 students have produced a delicious continental breakfast in their food technology lesson this 
week. Students learnt that a continental breakfast is a light morning meal typically consisting of 
pastries and baked goods, fruits, toast, coffee and hot chocolate.  
Another productive week for the Year 11 Gardening Group. Students have worked hard filling the big 
planters with top soil, tidying, and brushing the weeds away. Well done, you have worked very hard! 
Celebrate United Nations Day On October 24, 1945, 51 countries came together to create the United 
Nations, or the U.N. Its purpose was to promote peace and cooperation around the world. Today the 
United Nations is an organization made up of 193 countries, almost every nation in the world! 
Do not forget to put your clocks back this weekend! We hope you have a lovely half term break and 
stay safe. School will re-open on Monday 2nd November 2020. 
Another reminder to familiarise yourselves with the Covid-19 Absence; A Quick Guide for Parents. This 
can be found on the school website and newsletter link page. 
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